
   Spiritual  
 A d o p t i o n  

Not all newly conceived babies are allowed to be born.  In fact, more than 4,000 babies lose their 

lives to abortion each day.  We are asking you to spiritually adopt one of these babies who are in 

danger of abortion. You may “adopt” a child individually or as a family by signing up during Spiritual 

Adoption Sunday on the weekend of  

As a Spiritual Adopter you will: 

 *Name your child - giving him or her the humanity they deserve. 

 *Pray daily for your child for a 9 month period (prayer cards provided) - the power of prayer  

   is great! 

 *Receive monthly reports in the bulletin and through posters in the church that show your 

   baby’s development. 

 There are millions of unborn babies at risk of abortion who desperately need your prayers.  Won’t 

you please “spiritually adopt” one and share the love for life that God has given you? 

For questions, or to become involved, please contact: 

 

Pray for the UnbornPray for the Unborn  


